
Dear Community Partner,

The San Miguel Elementary PTO is hosting our second annual Walk a thon on October 18th, 2024. This
is our largest fundraiser for the school year. The money goes into our annual budget each year and
provides a variety of enriching programs at our school. With the money raised in 2023 we were able to
fund: PE for all students, art class, continued support to our teachers in the classroom, we added 3
beautiful murals on campus, funded multiple fun and engaging assemblies for all students, hosted
community events, added a Gaga Ball pit on the playground, tricycles in the kindergarten area and so
much more! If you were a sponsor in 2023, we THANK YOU! If you would like to help us continue our
mission to build community, contribute to the health and wellness of students, and to offer opportunities to
children who may not otherwise receive them, we invite you to be part of our very fun community event. If
this is your first year, we welcome you as a valued sponsor to our walk a thon.

The walk a thon will include all students and will welcome parents as well. During the event, students will
walk the course with the goal of completing as many laps as they can. They will earn money for their
school, move their body and have fun in the process. We invite you to join in the fun through our
sponsorship program. We have multiple levels of participation to choose from and we hope you find one
that best aligns with your budget. For your tax deductible donation you will receive the following:

Bronze Sponsor: $250
● Your company name listed on the back of our walk a thon shirts
● Your business mentioned in the school newsletter

Silver Sponsor: $500
● Your company logo featured on the back of the walk a thon shirts
● Listed on all marketing materials and social media
● Company signage displayed at the the week of the event

Gold Sponsor: $1000
● Your company logo prominently placed on the walk a thon shirts
● Your company listed on all marketing materials and social media
● Signage displayed at the school throughout the school year

Water Bottle Sponsor: $500 (limited to ONE sponsor, first come first served)** FULFILLED**
● Your business name printed on water bottles for students with walk a thon logo

We are requesting your tax deductible donation and artwork by September 20, 2024 to ensure
enough time to get everything printed for the event.

Thank you,
Mika Holman
(707)362-9879
mika.holman@gmail.com



I would like to sponsor the 2024 San Miguel Walk a thon with my following donation:

Bronze sponsor: $250
Silver sponsor: $500
Gold sponsor: $1000
Water bottle sponsor $500 (limited to one) **FULFILLED**

Company name:______________________________________________

Contact name:_______________________________________________

Phone number:______________________________________________

Email:_____________________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________________

Please mail this form and check to:

5350 Faught Rd. Santa Rosa, CA 95403
℅ San Miguel PTO
Tax ID 47-4973795


